
 

 

 

January 2025 

Parents Evening – Tuesday 11th 
February 2025 
We will be holding our yearly parent’s 
evening on Tuesday 11th February 2025 
from 6.20pm – 8pm.  
We will be doing 10 minute booked 
appointment slots. 
In the next couple of weeks on the doors 
to your child’s rooms we will pop up 
each staff members appointment sheet, 
so please help yourself to booking one in 
with your child’s keyperson. 
Parent’s evenings are a great chance to 
talk about your child’s development and 
to discuss anything you wish to with your 
child’s keyworker, and whilst we 
understand it might not always be 
possible we do encourage you not to 
bring your child with you, as we always 
try not to have those conversations with 
the children around. 
We will also have refreshments on offer 
also! 
 

Marshmallow & Muffin 
As you are all aware we have our lovely Rabbits who are now 
five months old, and they have settled in wonderfully!  
We had initially thought we had two female rabbits however, it 
turns out Muffin (the chocolate brown rabbit) is a male!  
Therefore, for the last couple of months we have had to keep 
them separate until we could be sure Marshmallow wasn’t 
pregnant & so we could get Muffin castrated. 
Muffin has his procedure being done this week and we then 
have to keep them separated for a further 6 weeks. 
Once Muffin has had his procedure done, if any families 
would like to take them home for the weekend or for a few 
days please let us know and we can arrange for them to stay 
with you for the weekend! ☺  

Happy New Year to all our 
families & children! 

Hartbeeps! 
Kim, from Hartbeeps has slightly changed the days that she 
will be coming as of this year. 
Starting as of next week Hartbeeps will be every week but one 
week a Wednesday & one week a Friday. Kim will be starting a 
Wednesday with us next week! 

Forest School 
We have made a really exciting link with Shinewater 
primary school and they have very kindly offered for us 
to use their amazing outdoor forest school space once 
a term, led by their wonderful forest school teacher!  
This will be for the Cherrie’s children & we will be 
sending out more information as to how this will work 
in the next couple of weeks! 

Bluebell Barn’s Woodwork Workshop 
Last year our lovely Teresa & Zoe went 

on a day course to teach woodworking, 
and we are really excited to be bringing 

this into our curriculum. 
We are currently in the middle of 

building our workshop in our outdoor 
classroom, and we should have this 
finished in the next couple of weeks 

which we will share photos with you all. 
This will be for the elder two year old’s & 

Cherries to carry out and we can’t wait to 
get this up and running! 

 


